
-----Original Message----- 
From: mlwilli@tds.net <mlwilli@tds.net>  
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 4:41 PM 
To: President <president@wtcsystem.edu> 
Subject: @ 
 
 
Dear Dr. Morna Foy, 
 
I am tendering my resignation from the WI Tech College System board effective December 30, 2022. 
 
I truly enjoyed my time spent on the board with many other dedicated board members. I hope the 
board will keep the system the best place to get a quality at a reasonable cost.   
 
Good luck to everyone. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mary Williams 
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